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FirstFarms A/S is preparing for future growth 
 

Strengthens the management in production 
 
As part of FirstFarms A/S' development and growth strategy, Jørgen Lindberg has joined a newly created 
position as Production Director in Hungary. 
 
Jørgen is responsible for FirstFarms' increasing pig- and crop production in Hungary, leading the business 
side by side with Business Director Tamas Sarusi-Kis. Together with the rest of the local management team, 
they must ensure the continued growth in Hungary and contribution to the entire Group's development and 
result creation. 
 
Jørgen comes from a position as CEO of Scandinavian Farms Pig Industries - Scandinavian Farms Breeding 
Technology in China. A position he held for 12 years. 
 
"We are happy to have attracted an experienced and competent capacity like Jørgen, whose strong 
professionalism, extensive experience with food production and insight into - and respect for - cultural 
differences will create great value for FirstFarms going forward. We want to double the entire FirstFarms 
business in five years. A prerequisite for success is that we constantly focus on developing and practicing 
leadership and having the right team of competent managers," says CEO Anders H. Nørgaard. 
 
Jørgen Lindberg says: "FirstFarms is a modern company with a healthy 
set of values and clear objectives. It is an ambitious and exciting growth 
journey that we are on, and one that I am really happy to take part in.” 
 
Overall, FirstFarms operates 20,000 hectares of agricultural land in 
Hungary, Romania, Slovakia and the Czech Republic and has 6,500 
sows on productions in Hungary and Slovakia. FirstFarms also operates 
within the branches of milk and trading of land. 
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For further information: 
Please visit our website www.firstfarms.com or contact CEO Anders H. Nørgaard on telephone +45 75 86 87 87. 
 

 
 
 

About FirstFarms: 
FirstFarms is a Danish stock exchange listed company. We operate FirstFarms with responsibility for the surrounding communities, and 
we deliver highest quality which is primarily sold locally. We act on new opportunities, that create value for our investors and for the 

surroundings. Every day, we work on creating a more sustainable company. 
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